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NEXT STEPS: PREPARING FOR YOUR FUTURE 
AS AN NCAA STUDENT-ATHLETE 

Free Webinar for College-Bound Student-Athletes and Families 
Share this Copy in Your School’s Newsletter 

High school student-athletes focused on playing their sport at the NCAA level won't want to miss 
this informative hour with the Eligibility Center staff. Learn about next steps, based on your year 
in high school and how the removal of standardized test score requirements may impact your 
eligibility experience. Parent/families/advocates encouraged to join! Click here to register. 

 

Retweet from Your School’s Twitter Account 

Click here to retweet this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Twitter account. 

Re-Post from Your School’s Instagram Account 

Click here to re-post this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Instagram page. 

Share from Your School’s Facebook Page 

Click here to share this message from the NCAA Eligibility Center’s Facebook page. 

Share this QR Code to Register 

 

 

 

https://on.ncaa.com/Web_04302023
https://twitter.com/ncaaec
https://www.instagram.com/playcollegesports/
https://www.facebook.com/ncaaec/
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